
































































Raymond Bitney, Superintendent, Neah Bay Agency, 
to CIA, January 22, 1932







Boyd to CIA, Jan. 12, 1925







CIA to Wood, Dec. 11, 1884, p. 273



Henderson, “Report of the Neah Bay Agency, Washington,” Jan. 7, 1929

































































Irving to Commissioner, Feb. 25, 1925





“Pelagic Seal Hunting by the Makah and Quileute Indians,” [1938]







Mrs. C. Peterson to T. W. Hauff [c/o 
Senator C. C. Dill], November 24, 1931





“Memorandum—Information Obtained from Robert Lee as to Sealing,” Dec. 22, 1938, Seals & Sealskins—Reports, etc. 
(Original Neah Bay Agency), DF 927.0, TIA, NARA-PNR




